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NM Accounting Firm Announces Expansion, Name Change 

Seven accountants will now be available to serve Nagel CPA clients in 
2013 

(Rio Rancho, NM) Roger C. Nagel CPA LLC announced today that it has officially 
renamed its firm as “Nagel CPAs LLC” to better represent the growing company and its 
expanded capabilities.  The firm has grown from two employees in 2008 to 7 in 2013 and 
now offers 130-plus combined years of accounting experience to its clients as the firm 
prepares tax returns, audits financial statements and more.   

“Today our firm is much more than just me,” said Roger Nagel, Managing Director of 
Nagel CPAs.  “It’s time to let our community know we have expanded to meet their 
needs.”  

“We are very pleased to have a growing list of clients and an expanding professional staff 
to accommodate their needs,” Nagel said.  “Our new accountants are experienced and 
highly specialized.  They will allow Nagel CPAs to expand not only in the number of 
clients we can serve, but also in the types of services that we can provide.” 

Among the new accountants to join the firm in 2012 was Kevin Koval, former managing 
partner of Howard & Koval P.C.  He served previously as national Director-in-charge of 
McGladrey & Pullen’s Credit Union Internal Auditing Group where he handled the 
oversight of all internal auditing and risk management engagements at that firm.  He is 
now the A & A Senior Manager for Nagel CPAs.    

“With Kevin’s 30 years’ experience in accounting and a high degree of specialization in 
auditing, we anticipate earning new business both in New Mexico and across the country 
in 2013,” Nagel said.  “Our team is proud to be able to accommodate both large projects 
and specialized requests.  This is an exciting time.” 

Nagel CPAs is a service-oriented accounting firm that continues to offer independent 
management accounting, tax planning and preparation, and financial reporting services as 
well as auditing services to residents of Albuquerque and Rio Rancho and other areas of 
New Mexico and the Southwest.  

Nagel CPAs is located near Cottonwood Mall at 2240 Grande Blvd. SE, Suite 103, in Rio 
Rancho.  
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